WLYG HAS HAD TRANSMITTER PROBLEMS FOR SOME TIME NOW. WE HAVE
ORDERED A REPLACEMENT AND ANTICIPATE IT GOING ON THE AIR VERY SOON.
NOTE: WE FILED A PREVIOUS STA ON 10/09/2014 THAT DOESN'T APPEAR IN THIS
DATABASE FOR SOME UNKNOWN REASON. THE DATE THE STATION WENT
SILENT ON THAT STA REQUEST IS THE SAME AS HERE, 10/05/2014. IT WAS FILED
ON THIS SAME ACCOUNT I'M FILING THIS STA REQUEST, AND THE PREVIOUS STA
SHOWS 'FILED' AS ITS STATUS. WE'VE JUST TODAY BEEN MADE AWARE OF THE
PROBLEM WITH THE PREVIOUS STA FILING.



